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Senator Siewert asked: 
 
Are you aware that some of the services in Victoria commissioned someone to have a look at 
how they were sharing data across the FRC centres?  
 
If there was a report produced, do you have copy?  If anything else came out of this, what 
was your response, or what will it be?  
  
Answer: 
 
The Department of Families, Housing, Community Services and Indigenous Affairs (the 
Department) was not aware of any report commissioned by the Victorian Family Relationship 
Centres Chief Executive Officer (CEO) group.  The CEO group has advised that it was an 
internal project they had commissioned and they had not planned to forward it to the 
Department.  
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